
Dylan  Lauren  Marries  Hedge
Fund Manager Paul Arrouet

Dylan’s  Candy  Bar
stores owner Dylan Lauren married her hedge fund manager beau
Paul Arrouet on Saturday, reports People.  Lauren, daughter of
designer Ralph Lauren, stunned guests in a custom-made dress. 
The wedding took place at the Lauren’s estate in Bedford,
N.Y.  “The evening was certainly an affair to remember,” said
a source. “Every detail embodied the couple from the design of
place cards to the place settings to the music and, of course,
to the dessert bar.  It was a truly special evening.  The
couple couldn’t be more in love with one another.”

What wedding design details can embody your personality as a
couple?

Cupid’s Advice:

All couples want a unique wedding.  However, a lot of the
‘unique’ ideas have already been done.  Here are a few details
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that you can make 100% your own:

1. Color scheme: Pick a color scheme that reminds you and your
partner of a romantic moment you once had together.  Though
the colors you pick may be generic, the memories behind them
will not be.

2. Location: For a wedding venue that is really out-of-the-
box, try thinking back to your childhood.  You might recall a
secluded  park  or  a  spot  in  the  woods  that  particularly
entranced you and would serve as the perfect location.

3. Food: Sit down with your partner and list your favorite
foods.  Don’t be afraid to have fun with the menu and pick a
variety of foods.  The eccentricity displayed by your choices
will charm your guests.

Did your wedding have a particular detail that was 100% you? 
Please leave a comment below!


